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Lee College handed $50,000 Fluor
Foundation grant
  
Lee College was awarded this month a $50,000 grant from The Fluor Foundation to
support industrial training programs, and provide college scholarships to Goose Creek
and Barbers Hill students interested in pursuing industrial careers.

Representatives from Fluor Corp. and The Fluor Foundation presented the $50,000
check at the December meeting of the Lee College Board of Regents. In addition
to scholarships, the grant money will be used to purchase training equipment that
enhances hands-on learning in the classroom.

Fluor reached out to Lee College in 2013 to forge a partnership that would address
the growing demand for the next generation of skilled workers. Since that time, the
company has helped recruit students for industrial training, offered valuable insight
about how to improve and update program curricula, and given job opportunities to
graduates.

“Fluor has truly proved to be a great industry partner for us,” said Debi Jordan,
executive director of the Center for Workforce and Community Development. “They
came to the table with not just challenges and problems, but solutions and support.
They are very engaged.”

Torrence Robinson, president of The Fluor Foundation and senior director of Global
Community Affairs, told the regents that Fluor is dedicated to developing the workforce
that industry needs to be successful. Supporting quality educational initiatives is an
essential part of that effort, he said.

“We are committed to helping provide the resources that you need to do your job even
better, and we look forward to our continued partnership with Lee College,” Robinson
said.

Lee College Pres. Dr. Dennis Brown and Board of Regents Vice Chairman Ron Haddox
thanked Fluor and The Fluor Foundation for their generosity on behalf of the entire
campus community.

“I can’t tell you how much this means to us, and more importantly, how much it means
for our students,” Brown said.
  


